
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear  
 
Proposed 50mph Speed Limit (TRO 7216) 
 
BONNER LANE, CALVERTON AND MOOR LANE, CALVERTON, EPPERSTONE AND 
WOODBOROUGH. 
 
PUBLIC ADVERT 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services. It is proposed to reduce the speed limit from 60 mph to 50 mph between its junction with 
A6097 Oxton Bypass to a point 240 metres east of its junction with Moor Lane, Calverton. The 
proposed speed limit will help to improve road safety around the bends and at the junctions and 
vehicle entrances on Bonner Lane and Moor Lane. 
 
The proposals will be advertised along with notices displayed on site. A plan showing the proposals  
(drawing number H/MN/3214/01) is attached along with a copy of the site notice. 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by Friday 
11th October 2019. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals please clearly 
state this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported 
through the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
Yours   
  

Mark Newton 
      
Mark Newton 
Improvements Officer 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
 
Tel: 0115 8041957 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 

 
 

   
My ref: H/MN/TRO 7216 

Date: 9th September 2019 
 

  


